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Weekly News – Friday 12th October 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a great week! The children are working very hard and 
we are very pleased with all the effort they have been putting into 
their learning.   

  

English 

This week we have enjoyed reading ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch’. 
We have immersed ourselves into the story by sequencing images, 
becoming the character of Mr Grinling in a hot seating session and also 
writing a character profile. Next week we will continue the story and will 
look at letter writing. 

    

Maths 

In Maths, we have continued our work on number lines with a focus on 
subtraction. We have been practicing adding tens and ones to a two 
digit number. We then solved subtraction problems using a number 
line. Next week we will be looking at inverse. 

  

Topic 

In Topic this week we looked at the seaside, now and in the past. In 
Science we looked at the difference between carnivores, herbivores 
and omnivores and used Venn diagrams to classify animals. We 
celebrated Equalities week with a discussion about how, although 
everyone is different, it’s important to treat everyone fairly. 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
  Julianna 

Kian  
 
Clover 
Ollee 
Avika 
 
Heather 

  Amaya 
  Daniel B 

 
 
  

Notices 
• Please remember that children should not be wearing earrings or nail varnish at school. 
• We are looking forward to meeting you for the Parent Consultations next week. 
• Library times – Thank you so much to the parents who have offered to help with changing library 

books. Each class will start as soon as possible. Clover and Bracken will be on Tuesday afternoon 
and Heather on Thursday afternoon. 

• If there are any parents or carers who are able to help with reading on an afternoon (2.30pm) please 
do come and let us know. 
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